
2024 Brantford Chapter Annual Meeting and Certificate Presentation

The Brantford Chapter Annual Meeting was held 1 June, 2024 at the Canadian Military
Heritage Museum in Brantford, Ontario.  Reports for the year 2023 were presented and plans
for the balance of 2024 were shared.  There were 8 new Professional Engineers welcomed
with a presentation of their Certificates.  A light lunch was available and the museum was
open for viewing.  Group tour of the “gun vault” was available.
There was a presentation of PEO's new Event Engagement model that fosters information
sharing, collaboration and two way dialogue between PEO headquarters and chapters.

MPP Will Bouma addressed the gathering and presented congratulatory scrolls to the licence
recipients. Remarks from MPP Bobbi Ann Brady were read regarding the vital role that
Professional Engineers play in society

Congratulations to all and we look forward to your participation in our next activity.


